
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING  

UNDER THE OPEN MEETING LAW  

FOR  

TUXEDO FARMS LOCAL DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 

 

The Board of Directors for the Tuxedo Farms Local Development Corporation will be 

conducting a meeting on November 23, 2021 at 10:00 AM, remotely via WebEx.  

 

The public may view the meeting using the following link: 

 

 

Or listen by dialing 1-646-992-2010, Webinar ID 234 469 23436  

 

Please note, the videoconference link for this meeting does not use the Town of Tuxedo 

videoconference link.    

 

This notice is given in order to comply with the Open Meetings Law. 

Dated: November 17, 2021 

Ken English, President 

Tuxedo Farms Local Development Corporation 

 

 

https://meethb.webex.com/meethb/j.php?MTID=md83f0408d79cc369804b4dd10d92b3ce  

https://meethb.webex.com/meethb/j.php?MTID=md83f0408d79cc369804b4dd10d92b3ce

